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ERICA REINER spent five weeks in 

London in December of 1987 and 

January of 1988. Part of her research 

was in the British Museum, where she 

prepared for publication yet another 

fascicle of Babylonian Planetary 

Omens, a joint project with Professor 

David Pingree, formerly at the 

Oriental Institute and now at Brown 

University. In addition, she worked at 

the Warburg Institute bf the Univer­

sity of London, collecting material for 

her study of magic in Babylonia. In 

March, she delivered the ninth annual 

George G. Cameron Lecture at the 

University of Michigan, and in April 

she directed a session on translating 

Babylonian texts in the Translation 

Seminar at Boston University. For 

her work with the Chicago Assyrian 

Dictionary, see the separate report. 
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